
 

Hello children!How are you? 

This is the homework for the next fifteen days. Thank you for sending your works. You and 

your parents are doing it so well. I miss you a lot and I hope see you as soon as possible. 

Kisses from your teacher  

https://drive.google.com/drive/folders/1xvhudZ4T_biDGhoy8mhFmUYrUBvLQaze 

Please, try to write as well as you can because it’s not easy to me to understand your 

homework sometimes. Thanks! 

If you have a problem with your homework you can write me. My email is: 

garciavazquezmariablanca@gmail.com 

 


